
Town of Sumner
Budget Hearing and Special Town MeeƟng

Tuesday, November 15, 2022

The Public Hearing of the 2023 Budget was convened at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, November 15, 
2022 by Town Board Chair Steve Palmquist.  Other Town electors present were Joy Bartsch, 
Mark Zimmer, Supervisor Kevin CroƩeau, Sarah Wilson and Clerk Sandra Tomczak.  Clerk verified
noƟce was posted on October 27, 2022. The proposed 2023 Budget was presented and 
quesƟons were answered.  Move to adjourn hearing: Kevin CroƩeau/Steve Palmquist.  Hearing 
adjourned.

The Special Town MeeƟng was called to order by Town Chairman Steven Palmquist immediately 
aŌer the end of the Budget Hearing.  All electors listed as present for the Public Hearing were 
present for the Special Town MeeƟng with the addiƟon of Supervisor Steve Becker.  VerificaƟon 
of proper public noƟce, posted on October 27, 2022 was given by Clerk. 

All present agreed by consensus not to change the compensaƟon for elected town officers for 
the terms starƟng in April 2023.

Moved Joy Bartsch/Mark Zimmer to adopt the town tax levy of $189,599.  MoƟon carried 
without negaƟve vote.

MoƟon to adjourn by Joy Bartsch/Sandra Tomczak; adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Respecƞully submiƩed,

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk


